Brightwheel Photo Permission

Child's Full Name

First Name: Last Name:

Parents Signature:

Date:

St. John's Early Learning Center uses the Brightwheel app, which helps our school
stay connected to our families better. We can observe and track children’s
development, communicate with families, and share photos and videos that help
create a positive environment for each child and family.

Below, please indicate your preference regarding permitting the St. John's ELC
staff to photograph and/or videotape your child while participating in daily activities
and distributing the photographs and/or videos through the Brightwheel application.
These pictures/videos will NOT be used for any advertising purposes but only for
communication and documentation purposes. Photos/videos will appear on your
child's personal feed; only you and people you have set up within the app as
"family" can view the feed.

Photos of individual children will ONLY appear within that child's personal

feed. Group photos with multiple children in the image may be posted on multiple
children's feeds if it's permitted by signing this form. Group images are a great way
for teachers to share with families about a social opportunity that occurred during
the day or share with families about a fun lesson they did. Children's names will
not be linked to photos.

The Brightwheel app does allow families to save the photos that appear within their
child's feed. We ask that you respect our students’ and families' privacy and not
repost or share photos in which any child beyond your own is featured.

Thank you!

Cathy Harting, Director

St. John's Early Learning Center 201 West Market St. Germantown, Ohio 45327

937-855-2150 stjohnselc937@gmail.com



